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Children’s University Graduation  
Friday 28th June 1pm  

 
Dear Parents / Carers  

 

Fantastic news! Your child had achieved enough credits through attending study support (after 

school clubs) activities to receive an award from the Children’s University.  

You and your child have been warmly invited to attend the Children’s University Graduation 

Ceremony which is being held at The Kings Hall on Friday 28th June at 1:00pm. Parents will be 

granted up to 2 free tickets, extra free tickets can be requested but not guaranteed by completing 

the form below.  

The children will be transported to the ceremony by school transport. If you are attending, you may 

take your child straight home from the ceremony, alternatively, they will return back to school with 

the staff.   

A photographer will be there to capture moments throughout the day. Please confirm whether you 

give photographic consent. I do hope you will be able to make this wonderful celebration.  

 

Please complete the consent via Scopay by Tuesday 25th June. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Statham  

Head of School  
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